
Thanks for Being Our Neighbor!

Why a neighborhood block party?

1. Few people in the neighborhood of Peace had actually been in our 
building so we wanted to invite them so see what the building is like.

2. It provides an opportunity and place for neighbors to also visit with 
one another and meet new people.

3. It’s a positive way to give some visibility for Peace in the 
community.

4. The congregation is a part of the neighborhood and we wanted to 
say thanks to the people living around the church.

Jr. High youth distributed 150 flyers (see below) to homes in our 
immediate neighborhood inviting them to the block party. The youth 
then met for pizza. We also advertised the event on the radio and a 
morning news sheet.

This was our third block party and approximately 140 people have 
attended each year.

Thanks
for Being



Our Neighbor!
COME JOIN OUR

NEIGHBORHOOD BLOCK 
PARTY!

 

PEACE LUTHERAN CHURCH
1700 5TH AVENUE N

DEVILS LAKE, NORTH 
DAKOTA

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 2, 
1995

5:30 PM - 7:30 PM



NO CHARGE - FREE!
BRATS, HOT DOGS, CHIPS, 
BEANS AND BEVERAGES

MUSIC BY
HARRY ZACHER AND 

ERNEST IDLAND
GAMES AND MORE!


